UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

November 25, 2019

The Honorable John Barrasso

Chairman, Committee on Environment and
Public Works

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Barrasso:
This is to acknowledge receipt of your co-signed letter dated November 21, 2019, regarding the
establishment of risk-informed emergency preparedness (EP) requirements for advanced

nuclear technologies.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as
soon as possible.

Sincerely,

(o, Eugene Dacus, Director
- Office of Congressional Affairs



UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

November 25, 2019

The Honorable Shelley Moore Capito

Chairman, Subcommittee on Homeland Security
Committee on Appropriations

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Madam Chairwoman:
This is to acknowledge receipt of your co-signed letter dated November 21, 2019, regarding the
establishment of risk-informed emergency preparedness (EP) requirements for advanced

nuclear technologies.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as

soon as possible.
Sincerely,
TkSeclor

Eugene Dacus, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
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